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As we discussed by telephone on September 27, 2013, the following additional 
information is needed to complete the review your license renewal request. 

1. Strontium-90 Eye Applicator 

We understand that you currently have a strontium-90 eye applicator that 
you wish to add to your NRC license for storage only incident to disposal. 
Please provide the following information: 

a) The manufacturer name and model number of the strontium-90 eye 
applicator. For example, DuPont Pharmaceutical Company, Model 
EYE-1. 

b) The total activity for the strontium-90 eye applicator. For example, 
the total activity for the strontium-90 eye applicator is 100 millicuries. 

c) Please specify the location for storage area for the strontium-90 eye 
applicator and submit a facility diagram showing the storage area. 
For example, the strontium-90 eye applicator is stored in room 3 of 
the nuclear medicine department in a lockable cabinet as shown on 
the attached facility diagram. · 

2. The most current NUREG-1556 for guidance for medical use licenses is 
NUREG-1556, Volume 9, Revision 2. Please confirm that you will follow 
NUREG-1556, Volume 9, Revision 2 where it is referenced in your renewal 
application dated June 25, 2013. 

Please send a facsimile (630- 515-1 078) of your response to the above within 7 
days and state, Response to Control 581127. Please include a cover letter on 
company letterhead, dated and signed (signed by an individual who is authorized 
to sign official documents on behalf of the licensee) with your response letter. 
Please call me at 630-829-9839 if you have any questions. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this facsimile and the attached 
documents will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS). The NRC's document system is 
accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.govlreading-rmladams.html (the Public Electronic Reading 
Room). 
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